

728 Sixth Street • Rapid City, SD 57701 • Phone: 605-348-2268 • Fax: 605-348-6506 • Email: wai@dtgnet.com

May 8, 2001

Bonnie Hughes, Director Community Development 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, South Dakota 57701



Dear Bonnie:

Re: Rapid City Downtown Node Renovation - Contract Extension

Due to unforeseen circumstances including changes to the scope of the work and a winter where construction couldn't be performed, MAC Construction Company has requested an extension of time for completion of the Downtown Nodes Renovation Project. Currently, the contract completion date is set at May 15, 2001. They have requested that the completion date be changed to July 27, 2001 according to their latest proposed work schedule.

It is the recommendation of our office that the extension of time be granted noting the above circumstances. If you have any questions, please contact me at 605-348-2268 or email: wai@dtgnet.com. Thanks for your assistance throughout this project.

Sincerely,

Wyss Associates, Inc.

Michael A. Bender, ASLA Senior Landscape Architect

/mab

cc: Peter Anderson, MAC Construction Co., Inc.

G:\1DRAW\Rapid City Downtown Streetscape 00102\Correspondence\05-08-01 Hughes Letter.dox